
From: rita raftery
To: comments, EMP
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Meadowlands Power Plant
Date: Saturday, September 14, 2019 2:30:13 PM

DO NOT BUILD A POLLUTING POWER PLANT IN THE MEADOWLANDS IN RIDGEFIELD NJ SO YOU
CAN SICKEN ALL LOCAL PEOPLE.  THIS IS ONLY ABOUT CORPORATE GREED.  NY HAS
ALREADY DETERMINED THEY DO NOT NEED POWER FROM NJ.  THIS IS A DISGUSTING,
AVARICIOUS GRAB.  DO NOT DO IT.

RITA RAFTERY
RIDGEFIELD PARK, NJ
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